msofia@ocdla.org

From: msofia@ocdla.org

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 10:14 AM

To: msofia@ocdla.org

Subject: RE: HB 3201 and HB 2932

From: Cindy del Rosario

Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2019 8:43 PM
To: Ricardo Lujan; msofia@ocdla.org
Cc: Corrie Hansen; J.J. Rollin; Erin McKee

Subject: HB 3201 and HB 2932

Hello All,

Corrie Hansen and I are AILA Oregon's advocacy liaisons writing this email in support of HB 3201 and HB 2932. Unfortunately, we just did not have enough time to draft a written testimony in support of these legislations. However, AILA fully supports these important legislation that will affect our community. As this is something that the Oregon Justice Resource Center's Immigrant Rights Project has been working on, AILA defers to their expertise to this matter and supports their efforts in pushing for these legislations. Thank you.

Regards,

Cindy del Rosario



CINDY DEL ROSARIO IMMIGRATION ATTORNEY

Cindy@JGonzalesLaw.com

1000 SW Broadway Suite 2300 Portland, OR 97205 tel (503) 274-1680 fax (503) 274-1214 www.JGonzalesLaw.com